
Weekly Update October 2-6, 2023  

 

School Updates 

Please ensure you go to the EK website, as well as the HWDSB website, and hit the 

“Subscribe” button so that you will receive notices as they are posted. 

Cross Country Try-Outs  

Upcoming (final) try-out date:  Monday, October 2 at 8:00am. 

Swim Team Practice  

This week, swim practice will be on Wednesday, October 4th.  Please ensure you bring 

everything that you need (swim suit, towel, goggles etc), as we will be unable to make 

calls at the end of the day. 

 

Scholastic Book Fair Volunteers Needed 

Please find below the link for volunteer to sign up to help with the Scholastic Book Fair, 

which will be happening on Thursday, October 5, in conjunction with the Open House 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsignup.com%2

Fgo%2FQUTboZk&data=05%7C01%7Chcomrie%40hwdsb.on.ca%7C845874f14ab44e3d

02fa08dbbded24f0%7C7afeaf6ab1be4c83a974c43a8b215634%7C0%7C0%7C63831259

8441965911%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2lu

MzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=tDls03eQo

boX6a5Tig5rBRvqKQQpQfAuvYQNuzWY2Ds%3D&reserved=0 

Any and all volunteers will be greatly appreciated! 

Student Information Forms 

If you have not already done so, please update, sign and return the Student Medical 

Information form that was sent home as soon as possible.  We need to ensure all 

information is up to date and accurate, should an emergency occur.  If you have 

misplaced the form, please contact the school and another one will be issued for your 

student. 
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Picture Day  

Picture Day will be Friday, October 13, 2023.  This will be for individual photos only, as 

classroom photos and individual re-takes will be taken on Thursday, November 16, 

2023. 

 

 

Parking 

Please be respectful of our neighbours when dropping off or picking up students.  Do not 

block driveways, park on the sidewalk, park in the bus zone, or park where it is not 

permitted.  It may seem like a short stop, however, the safety of all students and staff 

has to be the top priority.  Should you choose to drive, you may need to park a bit 

further away and walk. Parking enforcement is regularly in the area, and will ticket 

accordingly. 

 

Playground Supervision Hours 

Playground supervision begins at 8:35am.  Students are not to be on the playground 

prior to that time.  Playground supervision ends at 3:25pm. 

 

Appointments 

Although not always possible, please try to book appointments outside of school hours.  

Students coming and going can be disruptive to the class, and students are still getting 

used to rules and routines. 
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